THE ALEXANDRA GIRLS’ ENGLISH INSTITUTION

Sub : School Re-opening for Academic Year 2024 - 2025

Dear Parents of Pre-Primary Section,

We would like to-warmly welcome each and everyone of you to a new ac.fademic year at
The Alexandra Girls' English Institution.

For the smooth functioning of our school we request you to follow the instructions given
below :

13" June 2024

ONLY PARENTS :

© Class orientation for L.KG. / H.KG. parents 08:30 a.m. to 09:30 a.m.

® Bus Orientation with Spencer Travels 09:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. ONLY FOR NEW
ADMISSIONS (L.KG TO STD IX). :

14" June 2024

SCHOOL RE-OPENS for L.KG. & H.KG. students for the Academic Year 2024 —
2025. School timings shall be 08:30 a.m. to 12:00 noon. School bus will be available both
ways.

School Uniforms : For the convenience of the parents the school has arranged for the
purchase of uniforms from M/s M10 Uniforms, Mazgaon. Those who wish to purchase
the School Uniforms may do so voluntarily.

School Stationery : Also, in order to prevent the inconvenience and wastage of time,
buying books from different book shops, the school has arranged the printing of school
exercise books and stationery from Anupam Book Depot, Mazgaon. However, it is not
compulsory and parents are free to purchase the same from outside. Nevertheless, the
exercise books should be of the same size as asked by the teachers. ‘

This year we shall be conducting orientation programme for every Standard Schedule for
the same will be shared shortly.

We look forward to your support to make this year a successful year for your child and for
our school. ‘

Thank you.
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Mrs. Kashrmra Sarkari
Principal



